
Chalks’ School Shop Update 
 

Hello from the Team at Chalks’ School Shop 

 

We just wanted you to know we are still here for all our loyal customers and are working 

behind the scenes to ensure we have the correct procedures in place for when we can 

reopen the school shop safely. As we all know we are in uncertain times at the moment, so 

none of us know quite when that will be and our main priority will be to keep customers and 

staff safe. With this in mind we will be operating an appointment only system.  

 

We are also looking at using other venues in school or in Tadcaster as temporary shops or 

pick up points, where a parent and a child can purchase or collect uniform. We would 

encourage parents to make appointments early; these can be done by contacting us on the 

numbers below. We know times are difficult for many and we are more than happy to put the 

uniform aside for you until nearer the time and when students return to school. 

 

I would also like to mention our Uniform Upcycling Scheme that we hope will run from The 

Barn in Tadcaster. If you are struggling to purchase uniform or you have nearly new or 

unused uniform items you could donate to the scheme, we would love to hear from you. Any 

items can be left at the school shop or The Barn, when they reopen. I am sure this scheme 

will help parents in these difficult times we are experiencing at the moment. More information 

on this scheme will follow in due course. 

 

Finally if you have any concerns or questions about using the shop please contact us. We 

will endeavour to work with you and I am sure any issues can be resolved. Please feel free 

to contact me anytime.  

 

07968817968 (mobile) 

01937 832942 (shop when open) 

pam.chalk@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Kind regards and stays safe  

Pam Chalk 

 


